SAFETY RECALL

Toshiba announces an EXPANDED voluntary recall of

Battery Packs on certain Satellite Laptops

Updated to include additional battery packs included in laptops

sold from July 2013 through November 2016.

Hazard: The battery packs inside the laptops can overheat, posing a
burn or fire hazard to the consumer.

To learn whether the battery pack in your laptop is subject to this recall, visit
http://go.toshiba.com/battery and click on the battery check utility link.

Users who previously checked and determined that their battery pack was not
affected by the January 2016 Recall must now re-check their battery packs.

For more information contact
Toshiba America Information Systems, Inc. at

1- 866-224-1346
any day from 5:00 am to 11:00 pm PT

Or online at http://go.toshiba.com/battery

This recall is being conducted in cooperation with the
U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission
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